
INDIAN QUEENS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Extra-Curricular Clubs – Summer Term 2019 
 
We are trying to reduce our paper use so the list of clubs offered this term is 
available to view on the school website. It can be found on the links and downloads 
on the home page and also on the parents tab under extra-curricular clubs. If you 
do not have internet access, hard copies will be available from the school office. 
 
There have been difficulties with children being accepted for more than one club in the 
same evening. To try and simplify this process we have offered the option to write down a 
2nd choice if your child is not successful in gaining a place in their first choice club. If your 
child does not wish to select a 2nd choice, please leave this box empty. We will try our best 
to ensure that as many children as possible have the chance to attend a club, be it their 1st 
or 2nd choice.  
 

 
Name of Child …………………………………..  Class …………………………………………. 
 
 

 
 
 

Monday 
 

 

1st choice 
 

2nd choice 

 
 

Signed …………..…………………….………………..…. 
Parent/Guardian 

 
Date ………………………………….. 

 
 
 
Name of Child ………………… ……………..  Class …………………………………………… 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 
 

 

1st choice 
 

2nd choice 

 
 

Signed …………..…………………….………………..…. 
Parent/Guardian 

 
Date ………………………………….. 

 
 

PLEASE CAN ALL SLIPS BE RETURNED TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER BY 
MONDAY 1st APRIL. 


